
St Erme Parish Council 
 

 

 

We are holding this consultation following concerns from 

parishioners over the safety and accessibility in the village. 

We are aware that parking is limited in some areas and 

have tried not to make these issues worse with these draft 

proposals. 

If these restrictions or any amended restrictions go 

forward the process will take a couple of years at least, 

due to the cost of funding such schemes. 

The ‘Statutory Consultation’ that Cornwall Council is 

required to hold can be as much as £6,000 without the 

cost of the works. 

We would be required to put the scheme forward to 

Cornwall Council, who may decline to cover the cost if 

they feel that the works are not a priority. As no doubt you 

are all aware that budgets are tight. 

The Parish Council may need to cover the cost of this 

scheme if this is what parishioners wish for us to do. 

 

Thank you for your time, please make sure you complete 

the comments slip and leave in the box provided. 


